Office of

Board of Selectmen
Finnerty House
One South Main Street, Post Office Box 670
Belchertown, Massachusetts 01007-0670
Telephone: (413) 323-0403 Facsimile: (413) 323-0494

March 27, 2018

Ms. Colleen Toothill-Berte, Town Clerk
Lawrence Memorial Hall

2 Jabish Street

Belchertown, MA 01007

PLEASE POST:

The Board of Selectmen, at its regular meeting of Monday, March 26, 2018, voted to place
the following article on the Annual Town Meeting Warrant, scheduled for Monday, May 14,
2018:

Article 13

To see if the Town of Belchertown will vote to withdraw from the Hampshire Council of
Governments, the effective date of said withdrawal to be July 1, 2019, and to acknowledge,
pursuant to the Administrative Code of the Legislative, Charter & Code Committee of the
Hampshire Council of Governments, that all obligations of the Town of Belchertown to the
Hampshire Council of Governments will be met up until said effective date, and that the
Town of Belchertown’s allocable share of the fiscal obligations of said Council will remain
the responsibility of the Town,

or take any action relative there to.

Thank you.



